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Chairman Louser & Committee Members,  

Thank you for your consideration of a Do Not Pass recommendation on 
HB 1484, regarding a charitable gaming site authorization.  

Essentially this bill tries to address similar issues as HB 1296 heard in your 

committee this week. We believe HB 1296 is concise in wording for 

charitable site authorizations and HB 1484 does not clearly address the 
problem. 

 To avoid further confusion on site authorizations we ask for a Do Not 
Pass on HB 1484.  

Thank you. 

 

Janelle Mitzel  

Charitable Gaming Director 

Development Homes, Inc. 


